
 
 

2023 

 
Notice- HMA patching; Snake Road 

 

Monday, July 10, 2023 

 

The Town of Linn solicited hot mix asphalt patching quotes for Snake Road. The Town is 

recommending awarding the work to Pett Paving, Inc., in an amount not to exceed 

$24,750.  

 

The Town Board will consider reviewing and awarding the work at a special Town Board 

meeting on Wednesday, July 19, 2023, at 5:00p.m. at the Linn Town Hall, W3728 

Franklin Walsh St., Zenda, WI 53195. The Town Board has the right to accept or reject 

the work based on what is most advantageous to the Town. 

 

For further information and project specifications contact Matt Wittum, Highway 

Superintendent, Town of Linn at (262) 275-6300 ex. 17 or 

linnhighway@townoflinn.wi.gov. 
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